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A mess age from Miss Woodward  

Our curriculum for 2021 -2022  

 

This year all of our exciting connected learning is 
�L�Q�V�S�L�U�H�G���E�\���V�R�Q�J�V���E�\���W�K�H���I�D�E�X�O�R�X�V���E�D�Q�G���¶�7�K�H���%�H�D�W�O�H�V�·�����2�X�U��
very first is �¶�+�H�U�H�����7�K�H�U�H���D�Q�G���(�Y�H�U�\�Z�K�H�U�H���·  
In Early Years, the Reception children have begun 
exploring themselves and their local environment. Key 
Stage One have already started exploring their exciting 
�F�O�D�V�V���Q�R�Y�H�O�����¶�&�K�D�U�O�L�H���D�Q�G���W�K�H���&�K�R�F�R�O�D�W�H���)�D�F�W�R�U�\�·���E�\���5�R�D�O�G��
Dahl! They have visited their class streets, explored their 
local ar ea, and are currently excited to learn about why 
Joseph Rowntree is famous in York!  
Year 3 and 4 are  �W�K�L�Q�N�L�Q�J���D�E�R�X�W���Z�K�D�W���P�D�N�H�V���O�L�Y�L�Q�J���¶�K�H�U�H�·��
so speci al and have already visited their class streets. 
They  will be comparing our locality to life on a remote 
Scottish island. In Year 5 and 6 t he children will be 
exploring how crucial light is around the world and how 
light interacts with different objects.  In art, they will be 
creating some self portraits in the style of Frida Kahlo, 
whilst exploring how differe nt materials can be used for 
different effects.  Please see our school website for more 
important about our curriculum.  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend  and the sun 
continues to shine .  

Miss Woodward  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

National Target 96 % 

Our School Target is 97%  

This week our attendance was: 91.61% 

Nursery: 82.49% 

Reception: 95.34% 

Year 1:  86.92% 

Year 2 KE:  89.02% 

Year 2 NS:  92.16% 

Year 3:  85.33% 

Year 4:  94.19% 

Year 5:  100% WOOHOO! 

Year 6:  92.28% 

The winning class  

 �L�V�«�« Micklegate  

Our School Vision 

�³Learn, Grow and 
Aspire �7�R�J�H�W�K�H�U���´ 

Reading at school and home 
 
 

At Haxby Road, we believe that reading is the key to success 
and underpins children's access to the curriculum; it clearly 
impacts on their achievement. To be able to read, children need 
to be taught an efficient strategy to decode words. That strategy 
is phonics. Phonic decoding skills must be practised until 
children become automatic and fluent reading is established.   

Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised is a complete 
systematic synthetic phonics programme (SSP) and it is the 
programme we have adopted at Haxby Road Primary Academy. 
All the staff have received high quality training on how to teach 
the new phonics program.  

Please see the information from our Reading Lead Mrs Eddon 
for more information about the program and how you can help to 
support your child with phonics and reading at home.   

 

School Uniform Reminder 

Please can we remind all parents and 
carers about our school uniform. We 
appreciate that the last 18 months 
have been tricky but we would now 

like all of our children to be in 
uniform. 

Children can wear a red sweatshirt or 
cardigan with the school logo on it 

A white or red polo shirt underneath 
and dark trousers or skirts 

Sensible black shoes must be worn 

If any families are experiencing 
difficulties with this, we can support 
by providing uniform for you. Please 

ask Mr Smart or Mrs Martin. 

 

 


